


 
 

 
 

January 31, 2025 
 

Honorable members of the Senate Resources Committee, 
 

I am writing this letter to affirm the Copper River Native Association Tribal Health Consortium’s 
(CRNA) support for Senate Bill 61. SB 61 introduces the practice of product stewardship to 
electronic devices sold in Alaska and creates a manufacturer funded system for collecting and 
recycling electronic devices. This is really needed in Alaska. Landfills in our communities are 
unlined and electronics end up in them. Our communities are concerned about contaminants 
from electronics such as lead, mercury, and cadmium ending up in our land and waterways. 
The financial burden of transporting electronics for safe recycling/disposal is placed on our 
communities. A Product Stewardship program in Alaska would reduce that burden. Many other 
states already have Product Stewardship and it makes sense to have it in Alaska. 

 
CRNA is located in the beautiful Copper River Basin, home of our people, the Ahtna. We are 
approximately 150 miles east of Anchorage in a region encompassing approximately 23,000 
square miles. We deliver a variety of programs and services that promote the wellness of the 
people who call the Copper River Basin home. We support SB 61 and would like to see it 
passed – it would help our communities and communities across Alaska. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Sarah Daszkiewicz 
Environmental Coordinator 
Tribal Community Services 
Copper River Native Association 

 
 
 

P.O. Box 383 Glennallen, Alaska 99588 | 907-822-5241 | www.crnative.org 

http://www.crnative.org/

